

Pittsburgh Science & Technology Academy 6-12



Shawn McNeil, Principal

Darlene Corris, Assistant Principal

107 Thackeray Street Pittsburgh, PA 15213

Phone: 412-529-7620 Fax: 412-622-5991

Parent Hotline: 412-529-HELP (4357) discoverpps.org/scitech August 17, 2020

Dear SciTech Families:

On behalf of the faculty and staff at Pittsburgh Science & Technology Academy, I am pleased to welcome our new and returning families to the 2020-21 academic year. We hope all of our families have had a healthy, safe, and enjoyable summer. Although we are facing some unique challenges, you can be confident that we will continue to advance student learning by providing classroom instruction that engages students virtually and in person.

We remain focused on our school mission of providing daily opportunities for students to Dream, Discover and Design. As I enter my eighth year as principal of SciTech, I am thankful to work with such dedicated educators. We are committed to ensuring that racial disparities within our school are eliminated, and all students experience academic success within an environment that is safe, supportive, and responsive to the needs of our students and families.

We thank you for your feedback and support as we continue this new journey together. I encourage you to utilize our school website to access resources and receive the latest school information. We will keep everyone updated through email, so please join our email list. Our Back to School mailing includes policies, procedures, and events that will take place throughout the school year. Please take the time to carefully review this information.

Enjoy the final few weeks of your summer vacation and we look forward to seeing you soon!

Dr. Shawn McNeil Principal